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Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
We have had a few mobile phones brought into school this week. 
 
We understand if there is a genuine reason for your child to have a mobile phone 
in school (e.g. walking further home than normal) but we have strict processes in 
school to safeguard each child and their property. 
 
Your child must switch off their phone before entering the school grounds and 
hand it straight in to their class teacher. Your child’s class teacher will lock it away 
until the end of the school day.  
 
The phone must remain switched off until your child is off the school site. 
 
Please note that we will not be responsible for any loss or damage to mobile 
phones while on the school site. 
 
We are looking to all parents to support the school with this matter. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Miss A L Hunter 
Headteacher 
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